
 

 
28th September 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
It has been announced by Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, that Covid marshals will be introduced in 
towns and city centres, in parts of the UK, to help ensure social distancing rules are followed. He 
believes that the public want to see ‘stronger enforcement’ of the rules. The government said 
marshals can either be volunteers or existing members of council staff from local governments.  
 Things to talk about at home… 

 Talk through some of the news rules you have encountered in school and in clubs or shops. 
Have there been any times where you didn’t know what the rules were, or you found they had 
changed? 

 If you saw someone not following a new rule in school, would you tell them or tell an adult? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


